Ken Scott, EdD

From:

AIR <air@airweb.org>

skinner777@knology.net

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 3:42 PM

To:

Subject:

Thank You for Your Willingness to Serve AIR

Dear Ken.

On behalf of the Association for Institutional Research (AIR) Nominations and Elections Committee, thank you for your willingness to be considered as a candidate for the AIR Board or Nominations and Elections Committee service.

This year, out of 119 members nominated by the AIR membership, 48 members submitted their materials for the Committee's consideration. We were fortunate to have so many truly wonderful and dedicated candidates, and our decision was very difficult. Although you were not selected for the slate this year, please know that the Committee carefully considered your credentials and was impressed by your accomplishments and qualifications.

I hope you continue to look for opportunities to remain active in AIR and that you pursue a leadership role with AIR in the future. The Association is always in need of talented volunteers and leaders. As you know, the Association has a wide range of volunteer opportunities and you can explore them on the www.airweb.org site any time.

As an AIR member, I am personally grateful for your commitment to our organization; as a colleague, I hope that I will see you at the Forum!

Sincerely,

Julie Carpenter-Hubin,

AIR Immediate Past President and Chair, AIR Nominations and Elections Committee